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Penny Hudgens

From: Becky Crockett
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 1:21 PM
To: Penny Hudgens
Subject: FW: Appeal on Application A-2101/PC-21-000034

This needs to be posted for the pickleball appeal 
 

From: buckyzoe@charter.net <buckyzoe@charter.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 12:56 PM 
To: planning <planning@co.curry.or.us>; Court Boice <boicec@co.curry.or.us>; John Herzog <herzogj@co.curry.or.us>; 
Christopher Paasch <paaschc@co.curry.or.us> 
Subject: Appeal on Application A-2101/PC-21-000034 
 
Please do not allow Bertie Rose/John Little to disrupt our community further with their proposed plan to put in an RV 
shed....THEY DON'T EVEN OWN AN RV!!!  The proposed pickleball court by them has been a subject that is boiling over 
with all the neighbors.  
 
#1 on my list of reasons is noise and lack of respect from John and Bertie.  There are already 2 pickleball courts very 
close to their home.   The main reason the Rose/Little household is lobbying for one of their own is that after being 
allowed access to the one directly across from their driveway they showed no regard for the homeowner's requests to 
limit the activity to only close neighbors and to respect the hours.  This couple is very boisterous when playing pickleball, 
as Bertie was a cheerleading coach, and John was an athletic coach of some kind.  You get it....they yell and scream a lot 
and have no regard for quiet time.  The bed and breakfast next door and the immediate neighbors can hear all of the 
noise even with all the windows closed in our homes.  They have been both sneaky and underhanded with the planning 
commission about what they want.  Believe me this is NOT what the neighbors want.  I am located directly across from 
another pickleball court on a private lot that in no way bothers any of the other neighbors.  They are polite and do not 
engage in the game during hours that would upset anyone else around them.  Not so with John and Bertie.   
 
There are at least 2 pickle ball courts in Langlois, some in Bandon and Port Orford.  This RV shed 
appeal is narcisstic to say the least.  Their "wants" should not overshadow the good of the neighborhood.  To waste the 
counties resources on this 3rd try is absolutely selfish and just says to all of us who live here "screw what you want".   
 
Please feel free to share my opinion with anyone who will listen.  My appeal to you is to NOT allow them to build this 
shed.  It is right underneath their neighbors windows, and will totally disrupt the quiet enjoyment of their homes.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
Sincerely, 
 
Trudy Spanier 
92913 and 92917 Boice Cope Road (2 houses over from the proposed site) 
Langlois, OR  97450 
541 551-0177 


